1 COMMUNITY COUNCILS - ADMINISTRATIVE GRANTS (AN245-2002)

At its meeting on 13th May 2002, the Neighbourhood Resources and Development Committee
approved the payment of administrative grants for the financial year April 2002 - March 2003 to
Community Councils in existence or established during the year. (Article No 1 refers.)

Administration grants for the period 1st April to 31st October 2002 have already been paid to Broughty
Ferry, Fintry and West End Community Councils and the Association of Dundee Community Councils,
using the formula approved on 13th May 2002.

The amended timetable for the introduction of the revised Scheme for the Operation of Community
Councils means that the election of Community Councillors has been deferred to the middle of
February 2003. The first meetings of new Community Councils are likely to take place week
beginning 3rd March 2003.

It is recommended therefore, that the balance of the administration grants due to existing Community
Councils for the period 1 November 2002 to 31 March 2003 be paid from the beginning of November
as follows:

Broughty Ferry Community Council £221
Fintry Community Council £177
West End Community Council £181
Association of Dundee Community Councils £220

Total £799

In addition, the Committee is asked to approve a special project grant for the Association of Dundee
Community Councils as follows.

Association of Dundee Community Councils - Publicity Materials £500
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